Pacific Medical Center



JUN 16 1975

LAB OF PHYSIOLOGICAL
HYGIENE

June 10, 1975

Dr. Henry Blackburn
Laboratory of Physiological Hygiene
School of Public Health
University of Minnesota
Stadium Gate
27
Minneapolis, Minnesota

Dear Henry,

Your critical reviews of risk factor and behavior modification were extremely well received by the entire audience, and both the didactic presentation and more informal discussion during the panel went extremely well. We were very pleased that you could join us; enjoyed having dinner with you, and all parties concerned felt that a large measure of the course's success resulted from your participation.

We are enclosing a check covering your expenses and honorarium. We hope to see you soon at one of the up-coming meetings.

Very sincerely yours,

Arthur Selzer, M.D. Co-Chairman

Keith Cohn, M.D. Co-Chairman

KC:minm Enclosure pergenes is most

Alexant assault

Alexant property

Appends

Appends

Appends